LONDONASSEMBLY

Caroline Pidgeon AM, Chair of the Transport Committee

Andrew Wolstenholme

Chief Executive Crossrail 25 Canada Square, Canary Wharf, London E14 5LQ London Assembly City Hall The Queen's Walk London, SE1 2AA

23 February 2012

Dear Andrew

Transport Committee meeting on 21 February 2012

I would like to thank you for your attendance at the Transport Committee meeting on 21 February 2012.

As you may recall, during the course of the discussion a number of issues were raised where we requested further information in writing. These are set out below.

- The finalised Crossrail route and stations or the date by when this information will be made available including the dates by when decisions on potential stations at Woolwich, Old Oak Common and Kensal Rise will need to be made;
- Details of the original proposals for improvements to existing stations along the entire Crossrail route and how these plans for station improvements have changed;
- The number and value of Crossrail contracts awarded to small and medium enterprises or local businesses out of the total contracts awarded to date and details of how this or similar information showing how small and local businesses are benefiting from Crossrail procurement opportunities will be published regularly;
- The number of local people who to date have a) obtained jobs through Crossrail and b) obtained apprenticeships; and details of how updates on these figures will be provided/published regularly (every six months?);
- The publication date for Crossrail Ltd's updated sustainability plan; and
- The reasons why Crossrail's CO2 per passenger kilometre (55g) will be higher than the amount per rail passenger kilometre (53g).

Please could the information be sent to Laura Warren in the Scrutiny Team via the address above or by email: laura.warren@london.gov.uk.

Yours sincerely

Caroline Pidgeon AM

Chair of the Transport Committee